
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Fw: Update and more on Three Waters Reform 
1 message

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Mon, Feb 21, 2022 at 12:34 PM
To: OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

----- Forwarded message -----
From: Robyn Scherer <robyn.scherer@tasman.govt.nz>
To: Carolyn Ellis - Tapawera <csrolynellis@gmail.com>; Deb Skelton - Marahau <skeltondeb@hotmail.com>; James Stradling - Moutere Hills
<chair@mhra.org.nz>; Jeff Oldham - Dovedale <joldham409@gmail.com>; Julian Eggers - Wakefield <eggers213@gmail.com>; Matt Stuart -
Brightwater <chairperson.bgwca@gmail.com>; Paul McIntosh (pmcintosh64@yahoo.com) <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>; Robbie Thomson -
Rotoiti <robbiethomson55@gmail.com>; Murchison and Districts Community Council <blakemoresimon@gmail.com>; Steve Richards
<jesterhousesteve@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, 21 February 2022, 12:09:07 pm NZDT
Subject: Update and more on Three Waters Reform

Morena everyone

 

I hope this message finds you and your family well. What a crazy time we are living in at the moment – I sometimes wonder what “normality”
will be like if we ever get back to it J

 

You will recall late last year that Janine and Tim had asked me to plan another “get together” for the community association/resident’s
association chairs early this year. With the current COVID environment I haven’t even thought about what we might do so let’s just wait and
until things settle down, hopefully in a few months and when we know we can meet face-to-face.

 

In the meantime, I will keep you updated on relevant Council business. Today I’ve attached to this email a report around the Three Waters
reform programme that will be presented to the Council this Thursday, 24 February. It provides a good update on the reform programme and
what it means for our communities. I hope you find it useful. The report is up on our website so feel free to share it with your community.

 

Best regards

 

Robyn Scherer

   
Robyn Scherer
Kaiawhina Tahuhu | Executive Assistant to the Mayor
DDI +64 3 543 8512  |   Mobile +64 27 278 9766  |   Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ 

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete 
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